
 

New law on parental leave approved by Luxembourg's
Parliament

On 11 October 2016, Luxembourg’s Parliament (Chambre des députés) approved the draft
law n° 6935 on the reform of parental leave ( Projet de loi portant réforme du congé parental).
This law, which is supposed to enter into force on 1st December 2016, will enable more
employees, especially fathers, to take parental leave. It provides more flexible and, from a
financial point of view, more attractive rules on parental leave.

Experts :

  

Virginie LIEBERMANN

COUNSEL

Avocat à la Cour, Member of the Luxembourg Bar, 2008

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

                               1 / 1

http://www.tcpdf.org

